
Wednesday@Bethany

May 10 - May 16

Prayer Group will meet 
tonight at 6:30 pm. Please 

contact Deb or Cathleen 
for the Zoom link.

Hello Giants fans!

	 I know it's early, but save the date! St. John's Presbyterian Church in San Francisco has organized a group churches to go to a SF Giants baseball game in September! Tickets are available now by clicking on this link.

	 The game is on Sunday, September 10th at 1:05, against the Colorado Rockies. We have reserved seats in section 304. These are seats and not bleachers. Tickets 
are $27.00 each. We have until August 11 at noon to purchase tickets 
and then all unsold tickets will be released back to the public for sale.
Deb

Study leave
Deb will be away beginning Monday, 

May 15 thru Monday, May 22.

Sunday, May 14
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